
 

  

Latest from CEPIS 

Dear member, 

Welcome to the May edition of our Member Update. Save the date for the 2nd edition of 

ICODSIP, welcome a new CEPIS member society, and check out the recap of the Computer 

Science in Education conference. Discover all this and more below! 

  

News from CEPIS 

 

Save the Date: 6-7 November - 2nd International Conference on Digital Skills 

and IT Professionalism in Spain  

The second edition of the International Conference on Digital Skills and IT Professionalism 

(ICODSIP) will be held on 6–7 November 2025, hosted by the Escuela Politécnica Superior of the 

University of Alcalá (UAH) in Alcalá de Henares, Spain.  

Read more 

  

 

CEPIS Welcomes Austrian Association of Software Innovation (VÖSI) as 

Affiliate Member 

The Austrian Association of Software Innovation (VÖSI) has officially joined the Council of 

European Professional Informatics Societies (CEPIS) as an affiliate member, marking a 

significant step towards deeper collaboration in advancing digital skills, professional standards, 

and innovation across Europe’s IT sector.  

Read more 

  

Luis Fernandez-Sanz Re-elected as CEPIS President  

https://icdlfoundation.cmail19.com/t/j-l-wiiidtt-hiduhuflt-y/
https://icdlfoundation.cmail19.com/t/j-l-wiiidtt-hiduhuflt-j/
https://icdlfoundation.cmail19.com/t/j-l-wiiidtt-hiduhuflt-r/


Luis Fernandez-Sanz (Informatics Association of Spain, ATI) has been re-elected as President of 

the Council of European Professional Informatics Societies (CEPIS) during the organisation’s 

Council meeting held this May in Vienna.   

Read more 

  

News from our community 

 

Computer Science in Education: By Humans, For Humans: Event Recap 

On 13 – 14 May 2025, the Austrian Computer Society (OCG) and CEPIS (Council of European 

Professional Informatics Societies) hosted a major international symposium in Vienna under the 

theme “Computer Science in Higher Education.” 

Read more 

  

  

Policy news 

 

Have Your Say: Submit Feedback on European AI in Science Strategy 

The European Commission has opened a call for feedback on its initiative “A European strategy 

for AI in science – paving the way for a European AI research council.” The call for feedback is 

open until 5 June 2025.   

Read more 

  

Submit Your Feedback: Consultation on Data Use in AI and Data Union 

Strategy 

The European Commission has opened a public consultation seeking views on the use of data in 

Artificial Intelligence (AI), the simplification of data rules, and international data flows. The 

https://icdlfoundation.cmail19.com/t/j-l-wiiidtt-hiduhuflt-t/
https://icdlfoundation.cmail19.com/t/j-l-wiiidtt-hiduhuflt-i/
https://icdlfoundation.cmail19.com/t/j-l-wiiidtt-hiduhuflt-d/


feedback will inform the development of the forthcoming Data Union Strategy, a key initiative 

aimed at reinforcing Europe’s digital sovereignty and AI capabilities.  

Read more 
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